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Dear Families 

 

Half Term seems to have arrived very quickly and 

here we are at the midway point of the Summer 

Term.  

 

Welcome back to our Bronze Duke of Edinburgh 

group who had an amazing expedition to the north 

Norfolk coast this week. We look forward to 

sharing the pictures. 

 

Pupils and staff dressed in red, white and blue 

yesterday to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee in school. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed food for the class parties, joined in the 

fun of the Castle Jubilee parade and looked 

splendid in their colourful outfits. 

 

Arbury Carnival is on 11th June and we are excited 

to announce that we will be joining the parade and 

will have a stall with a tombola and items for sale. 

If you are interested in joining in, keep the date 

free. Further information will follow shortly after 

half term, once the organisers have confirmed 

with us the joining arrangements. 

 

In order to help us to welcome you back to school 

we have created a short parental survey. The link 

will be shared via email. Please let us know your 

thoughts. 

 

We wish all of our families a peaceful and relaxing 

break and an enjoyable Jubilee Bank Holiday 

weekend.  School will re-open on Monday 6th June. 

 

 

Foxes Class News 

Foxes have had a busy half term, filled with lots 

of different sporting activities. 

 

Team Foxes went for numerous walks in the field 

and practised shooting penalties. Believe it or not, 

we are very good at it! We also practised athletics 

in PE, continued to have loads of fun in the 

swimming pool whilst also learning to undress and 

dress ourselves. Some of us went horse riding and 

learned to trot.  

 

In cycling, we all learnt different things, such as 

putting the helmet on properly, pushing the pedal 

forward and using the break to stop safely. 

 

After all this hard exercise, we certainly deserved 

all the goodies we had when we celebrated the 

Platinum Jubilee! Happy holidays everyone!  
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The Castle School Shop in Arbury Court 

As you know, our amazing school shop has been 

open since December and we continue to 

welcome family and friends through the doors. 

 

Stock changes regularly depending on donations 

and supplies from both Phoenix Trust and Rowan 

Humberstone. 

Currently we have a range of new and second-

hand clothes, Bric-a-brac, costume jewellery, 

outdoor gear such as walking socks, water bottles 

etc, books, DVD’s and much, much more. 

 

We are looking for more people to volunteer to 

work in the shop so that we can open from 09:30 

– 16:30 every day and possibly even on a Saturday. 

 

Come on down and have a look at what is on 

offer. 

 
One of the items for sale, that is too large to go 

into the school shop, is this upcycled kitchen table 

which is going at a snip for £50. It has been lovingly 

restored by KS4 and 6th form students (see below). 

 

 
Shop opening times are currently: 

Wednesday: 10:00 – 12:30 & 13:30 – 14:30 

Thursday: 10:00 – 12:30  

Friday: 10:00 – 12:30 

 

Best wishes  

Anne Haberfield  

Deputy Headteacher 


